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June 15, 2005

Mr. J. Toneguzzo, P. Eng.
Director, Distribution Regulation
Hydro One Networks

483 Bay Street, North Tower
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5

Re: York Region Supply

Dear Mr. Toneguzzo:

The attached letter dated June 8, 2005 was sent to Power Stream, Aurora Hydro, and
Newmarket Hydro. It directed each of the utilities to comment on the distribution option
as outlined in “Hydro One’s Report on the Status of Critical Transmission

reinforcements for the Period 2005-2008” and report back to the Board by June 30,
2005.

By this letter, the Board directs you under section 14 of your distribution licence to

comment on the distribution option outlined in Hydro One’s report by no later than June
30, 2005. These comments should at a minimum address the technical feasibility of the
option, the estimated cost and in service time and the length of time for which the option

would be likely to address the needs of York Region. You may also address other
possible distribution options.

Your response to the Board must also be copied to the Ontario Power Authority and
each other.

Yours truly,

Peter H. O’Dell
Assistant Board Secretary

cc Paula Conboy, Power Stream
John Sanderson, Aurora Hydro
Gaye-Donna Young, Newmarket Hydro
Mary Anne Aldred, Hydro One
Jan Carr, OPA

Attach.





